
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 1 1 1  
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD STE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

Adam J. Benson, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Department of the Army 
Commander USA MEDDAC 
ATTN: MCXP PM RP 
126 Missouri Ave - Room 70 
Ft. Leonard Wood, MO 65473-8952 

Dear Dr. Benson: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 41 to your NRC Material License No. 24-1 5095-01, in accordance 
with your requests, Please note that your amendment has been prepared in accordance with 
revised 10 CFR Part 35 and NUREG - 1556, Vol. 9, Final, resulting in changes being made in the 
wording of Cohdition 14. of your license. Please note that the changes made to your license are 
printed in bold font. Also, please note our new mailing address, as shown in the letterhead 
above. 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. If 
there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 
Ill office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

Please note that on October 25,2004, the NRC suspended public access to ADAMS, and 
initiated an additional security review of publicly available documents to ensure that potentially 
sensitive information is removed from the ADAMS database accessible through the NRC’s web 
site. Interested members of the public may obtain copies of the referenced documents for 
review and/or copying by contacting the Public Document Room pending resumption of public 
access to ADAMS. The NRC Public Document Room is located at NRC Headquarters in 
Rockville, MD, and can be contacted at 800-397-4209 or 301 -41 5-4737 or pdr@nrc.qov 

Sincerely, 

&//a Lor n J. Hueter 

Materials Licensing Branch 
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